
Join 80,000 Catholics and participate 
in the historic National Eucharistic Congress! 

Archbishop Gustavo García-Siller, M.Sp.S., fraternally invites you  
to consider joining our archdiocesan delegation. 

Visit www.eucharisticcongress.org for general information  
and contact your Pastor or Parish Secretary to see how you can participate:

Additional information: Juan Carlos Rodriguez, Director for Strategic Planning and Priorities,
Archdiocese of San Antonio | JuanCarlos.Rodriguez@archsa.org | 210-734-1692
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Indianapolis, IN
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